
 

CITY COUNCIL  
AGENDA REPORT 

 

TO: Mayor and Council 

FROM: Kate Thunstrom, City Administrator 

SUBJECT: Posting for Community Development Director 

DATE: July 7, 2025 
  

 

OVERVIEW: 

 

If approved, effective July 7, 2025, the Community Development Director position will become 

vacant    

Staff recommend temporarily adjusting the Community Development Specialist position with 

an increase of $6.00 per hour beginning July 8, 2025, until the position has been filled.  This 

position will be the main support to keeping the department stable through the transition. 

 

Staff requests the approvals to post the position immediately. 

 

ACTION TO BE CONSIDERED: 

 

Motion to approve a temporary adjustment in the Community Development Specialist position 

and to post for the rehire of the Community Development Director position.   

  

 


